February 15, 2013

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Marlene H. Dortch

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W., Room TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re: Supplement to International Section 214 Special Temporary Authority Application of
Five9. Inc. (File No: ITC-STA-20130120-00016)

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Five9, Inc. (“Five9”) respectfully submits this supplemental filing to its January 20, 2013
International Section 214 Special Temporary Authority (“STA”) Application.

As CEO of Five9, I, Michael Burkland certify under the standards listed on the STA Application,
18 U.S.C. § 1001, 47 U.S.C. § 312(a)(1), 47 U.S.C. § 503, that Five9 supplements its STA
Application by agreeing to the following three (3) provisions:

(1) the STA can be modified or revoked by the Federal Communications Commission
(the “Commission”) upon its own motion without a hearing;

(2) the grant of the STA will not prejudice any action the Commission may take
regarding Five9’s underlying International Section 214 application; and

(3) the grant of the STA does not prejudice the Commission from taking any enforcement
actions for failure to comply with the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, or the
Commission’s rules.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact
my colleague, Julie Stiles, at (925) 298-9128 or Julie.Stiles@five9.com. Thank you for your
assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

-

Michael Burkland

¢! David Krech (International Bureau, Policy Division)
George Li (International Bureau, Policy Division)
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